
 

 
 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of West Hollywood’s 
regularly scheduled Historic Preservation Commission meeting at 7:00 
p.m. has been CANCELLED for: 
 

 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2012 

 
 
THE NEXT MEETING of the West Hollywood Historic Preservation 
Commission will be a regularly scheduled meeting to be held on 
Monday, October 22, 2012 at 7:00 p.m., Plummer Park Community 
Center, 7377 Santa Monica Boulevard, West Hollywood, California. 
 


